
   Comments from Big Sir Will Myers
      Our December meeting will be held on the

  Second Tuesday, December 9th 
◦

The December meeting is our annual Christmas luncheon with the 
ladies, and if you haven’t purchased your tickets by now you had 
better  do  so  before  December  5th  as  we  are  now  up  to  156 
attendees.   Please call me at 516-9448 if you need tickets.  The 
ticket cost is $20 per person.   The entertainment program features 
a new choral group and a most enjoyable Sir member.  This meeting 
will also include the induction of our incoming Big Sir,
Eric Jensen, and the rest of the 2009 year’s Officers and Directors.

This  year  we  lost  11  members  from our  Discovery  Bay  Sir  161 
Branch, but we added 16 new ones.  This is great, but I want to 
stress the importance of active recruitment of new members in order 
for our Branch and the State Sir organization to flourish.  Based on 
the  study  presented  in  the  November  State  Sir  Happenings 
newsletter,  if  we  remain  complacent,  Sons  in  Retirement  will 
continue to descend toward extinction  in  the next  decade.   Take 
advantage of our one free luncheon ticket for each new inductee you 
sponsor, and let’s try to attend our monthly meetings as frequently 
as possible.

Let  me  take  this  opportunity  to  thank  all  of  our  BEC  Officers, 
Directors  and  other  staff  members  for  their  help  in  running  this 
year’s Sir Programs.   I hope all our Sir Branch members enjoyed 
this  year’s  events  and presentations  as  much as  I  did,  and look 
forward to another successful year under the talented leadership of 
our new staff.

The November free luncheons were won by Howie Fisher and Mike Witnov.

THE MENU FOR OUR DECEMBER LUNCHEON WILL BE APPLE/ALMOND STUFFED CHICKEN RICE & 

VEGETABLES
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  OFFICERS
BIG  SIR:           WILL MYERS 
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LITTLE SIR:    ERIC JENSEN
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SEC’Y                 ED FITZPATRICK
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240-5830
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DIRECTORS                
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      MIKE REICH                634-7970
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     BOB DAMICO                634 0465 
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LEN FADDA                       513-0738
     MEMBERS: 
             TBD  

      PROGRAMS:       

ERIC JENSEN                    240-0543

      SUNSHINE:                  

BOB DAMICO                     634-0465

      BOWLING : 
TOM KIRTLEY                   240-8071
                 
       BRIDGE:                     
LEX OVERZET                  634-4614
     
     TRAVEL:         
 
 NEWSLETTER EDITOR:               
WAYNE BERRY                 634-7063   

  NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTOR: 

 FRANK TISCH                     516-7389

        GOLF
DALE WELIN                    516-9463

       CHAPLAIN:               
GARY HESS                        634 5114
     

      SONG LEADER:
HOEIE FISHER                   634 0490

       .AUDIT

FRED BAUER                      634-9619 

      GREETING CHAIRMAN

State President: Arthur E. Pufford (707) 996-0992 Director Region 6: Glenn H. Schimelpfenig (510) 523 -4673 Governor Area 24: Ronald Saltgaver (925) 443-0693

As a reminder, you can access the Discovery Bay Branch #161 website with:

www.sir161.org
You will find info on our Calendar, Past Newsletters, Membership, Golf & Bowling

http://www.sir161.org/


BOB DAMICO                     634-0465

GOLF NEWS FOR SIRS BRANCHES 108/161 FOR DECEMBER, 2008
                            THIS IS A REMINDER FOR 2009 NCGA DUES

The 2009 NCGA dues need are to be paid now and must be paid by Dec. 
15, 2008 for SIR Branches 108/161. Please send a check for $30.00 
(renewal), made payable to 

Dale Welin
2867 Cherry Hills Drive
Discovery Bay, Ca 94505

Have a good holiday.

 Dale Welin and Don Ramos

Dinner with the Ladies 
When:   27 January 2009 
Where: Prevots Oyster Bar and Grill - 613 First St., Brentwood, Ca 
Time:    Dinner Served at 6.00 PM 

Menu Choices: Include Soup, Salad, Pasta, and Homemade Bread, non-alcoholic drink (ice 
tea/soft drink, one refill, coffee and water. 
Chicken Marsala, Salmon Fillet Grenobloise, Veal Prevot, and Spinach Ravioli Salsa Rosa. 

(Indicate your choice below) 
Cost: $22.00 per person(includes tax and tip) 
Deadline: Need your RSVP no latter than January 21,2009. There will be envelopes at our 
General Meeting on January 13, 2009. If you will please send your checks and menu choices to 
me prior it would be helpful. 
Make checks out to M. E. White and mail to 2146 Sand Point Rd., Discovery Bay, CA 94505. 
Phone 634-0415 
----------------------------------Detach and return this stub with you menu choices-------------
You're Name(s) 
_________________________________Phone___________________ 
You're Menu Choice(s) 

Chicken Marsala_________________Salmon Fillet Grenobloise___________________ 

December Birthday Boys: 

PETE DEAN        DICK DONALD      GARY HESS
CHET LOVELAND       JIM NOONAN      LOYD SINDEL

CLINTON SPARKS       TED STARK



Veal Prevot_____________________Spinach Ravioli Salsa Rosa__________________

SIRS BOWLING NEWS DECEMBER NOVEMBER 2008 

The Winter SIR and Ladies Bowling league is rolling along with team 
S.F.Chronicle leading the way. This team is made up of Peggy Hampton, 
Kay Walker, Mark Dutcher and Cal Hampton. The seasons high score are;

Men's Scratch Series Warren Denny 718

Ladies Scratch Series Marlena Morgan 657

Men's Scratch Game Bob Rhiner 300

Ladies Scratch Game Marie Wilson 231

Men's Handicap Series Hoyt Huggins 761

Ladies Handicap Series Cam Donald 718

Men's Handicap Game Jerry Marshall 298

Ladies Handicap Game Linda Manning 278

Here is a few of the tournaments coming up in early 2009. A complete list of tournaments can 
be found on Branch 161 Web Site at sir161.org

Sutter Creek January 23rd & 30Th
Napa February 2ND & 4Th
Livermore February 18Th
 
For you bowling nuts out there here is a bit of useless information. A bowling pin weighs 3 
pounds 6 ounces to 3 pounds 10 ounces, is 15 inches tall and 4.7 inches wide at the belly. The 
distance between pins is 12 inches. A bowling alley is 43 inches wide and 60 feet long with a pin 
deck of 24 inches.
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND GOOD BOWLING
 

Tom Kirtley

ELVIS IS IN THE BUILDING!!! 
ELVIS WILL SERENADE THE LADIES BEFORE AND AFTER THE LUNCHEON.

 THE SUMMERSET SINGERS 
             WILL BE THIS YEARS 

            CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON ENTERTAINMENT

 SEE YOU THERE.
         

  ERIC JENSEN LITTLE SIR 
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. In This Issue...Big Sir Speaks, Bowling News, Travel News, Golf News, The Bridge Table, and Dinner 
with the Ladies
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.ATTENDANCE POLICY

Luncheon Meetings are on the Second Tuesday of the month at the Discovery Bay Country Club, 1475 Club 
House Drive.  Social Hour is at 11:00 AM and Lunch at Noon.  All Members are expected to attend.  You are 
required to notify the attendance Chairman if you cannot attend.  Regular members missing three (3) 
consecutive meetings without notifying the Chairman or attending less than seven (7) meetings within the last 
year, shall be notified by form letter no. 4 of their pending membership termination. Certification of attendance 
at another branch will be considered a credit to the attendance.
  
RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE
All tours, trips and other activities for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC., and its branches are for the 
convenience and pleasure of the members and their guests who desire to participate.  SONS IN 
RETIREMENT, INC., and its branches do not assume the responsibility for the well being or safety of the 
participants or in any matters pertaining to tours, trips or other activities.
.

  SIR Branch #161
Discovery Bay

    Visit our branch web site at
WWW.SIR161.ORG


